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21st August 2018    
 
Mr. Rajeev Mehta,  
President,  
Asian Kho Kho Federation  
 
 
Dear Mr. Mehta         
 
 
Please accept the best greetings of the Olympic Council of Asia 
(OCA) and I have great pleasure in informing you that Olympic 
Council of Asia in its General Assembly held in Jakarta on 19th of 
August 2018 has officially recognized the sport of Kho Kho.   
 
I am confident with this recognition the Asian Kho Kho Federation 
will make further efforts in promoting and developing this sport 
all over the world.  
 
With kind regards 
Yours sincerely  

 
Sheikh Ahmad Al-Fahad Al-Sabah 
President OCA  


